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The City of Manchester is in the process of installing a new water distribution system.  

This would involve replacing all water mains except for the section that runs down main 

street.  This section was replaced when we did the sewer project in 2009.   

The new water distribution system will also consist of: 

 

• Replacing 4 fire hydrants 
• New curb stops  
• New well  
• New pump house  
• Back-up generator 

The city has asked the state to assist with funding of 90% of our project costs.   

To help pay for the new water system the City has determined that each property that 

receives City water/or has a water service line shall be charged a monthly water 

availability charge of $25.00.  This fee will start January 2025.  This charge is pursuant to 

Resolution 2023-04A. 
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